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Wireless Networking Oct 20 2021 This book focuses on providing a detailed and practical explanation of key existing and
emerging wireless networking technologies and trends,while minimizing the amount of theoretical background information.
The book also goes beyond simply presenting what the technology is, but also examines why the technology is the way it
is, the history of its development, standardization, and deployment. The book also describes how each technology is
used, what problems it was designed to solve, what problems it was not designed to solve., how it relates to other
technologies in the marketplace, and internetworking challenges faced withing the context of the Internet, as well as
providing deployment trends and standardization trends. Finally, this book decomposes evolving wireless technologies to
identify key technical and usage trends in order to discuss the likely characteristics of future wireless networks.
Analysis of Computer and Communication Networks Jun 23 2019 Analysis of Computer and Communication Networks provides
the basic techniques for modeling and analyzing two of the fundamental components of high performance networks:
switching equipment, and software employed at the end nodes and intermediate switches. The book also reviews the design
options used to build efficient switching equipment. Topics covered include Markov chains and queuing analysis, traffic
modeling, interconnection networks, and switch architectures and buffering strategies. This book covers the
mathematical theory and techniques necessary for analyzing telecommunication systems. Queuing and Markov chain analyses
are provided for many protocols currently in use. The book then discusses in detail applications of Markov chains and
queuing analysis to model more than 15 communications protocols and hardware components.
Computer Networking: A Top-Down Approach Featuring the Internet, 3/e Aug 18 2021
Networks of Outrage and Hope Mar 01 2020 Networks of Outrage and Hope is an exploration of the new forms of social
movements and protests that are erupting in the world today, from the Arab uprisings to the indignadas movement in
Spain, from the Occupy Wall Street movement to the social protests in Turkey, Brazil and elsewhere. While these and
similar social movements differ in many important ways, there is one thing they share in common: they are all
interwoven inextricably with the creation of autonomous communication networks supported by the Internet and wireless
communication. In this new edition of his timely and important book, Manuel Castells examines the social, cultural and
political roots of these new social movements, studies their innovative forms of self-organization, assesses the
precise role of technology in the dynamics of the movements, suggests the reasons for the support they have found in
large segments of society, and probes their capacity to induce political change by influencing people’s minds. Two new
chapters bring the analysis up-to-date and draw out the implications of these social movements and protests for
understanding the new forms of social change and political democracy in the global network society.
Mobility for Smart Cities and Regional Development - Challenges for Higher Education Dec 30 2019 This book presents
recent research on interactive collaborative learning. We are currently witnessing a significant transformation in the
development of education and especially post-secondary education. To face these challenges, higher education has to
find innovative ways to quickly respond to these new needs. On the one hand, there is a pressure by the new situation
in regard to the COVID pandemic. On the other hand, the methods and organizational forms of teaching and learning at
higher educational institutions have changed rapidly in recent months. Scientifically based statements as well as
excellent experiences (best practice) are absolutely necessary. These were the aims connected with the 24th
International Conference on Interactive Collaborative Learning (ICL2021), which was held online by Technische
Universität Dresden, Germany, on 22–24 September 2021. Since its beginning in 1998, this conference is devoted to new
approaches in learning with a focus on collaborative learning in Higher Education. Nowadays, the ICL conferences are a
forum of the exchange of relevant trends and research results as well as the presentation of practical experiences in
Learning and Engineering Pedagogy. In this way, we try to bridge the gap between ‘pure’ scientific research and the
everyday work of educators. This book contains papers in the fields of Teaching Best Practices Research in Engineering
Pedagogy Engineering Pedagogy Education Entrepreneurship in Engineering Education Project-Based Learning Virtual and
Augmented Learning Immersive Learning in Healthcare and Medical Education. Interested readership includes policymakers,
academics, educators, researchers in pedagogy and learning theory, schoolteachers, learning industry, further and
continuing education lecturers, etc
Probability, Statistics, and Random Processes For Electrical Engineering Jun 27 2022 This is the eBook of the printed

book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound
book. This is the standard textbook for courses on probability and statistics, not substantially updated. While helping
students to develop their problem-solving skills, the author motivates students with practical applications from
various areas of ECE that demonstrate the relevance of probability theory to engineering practice. Included are chapter
overviews, summaries, checklists of important terms, annotated references, and a wide selection of fully worked-out
real-world examples. In this edition, the Computer Methods sections have been updated and substantially enhanced and
new problems have been added.
Connectivity and Functional Specialization in the Brain Sep 26 2019 ‘Connectivity and Functional Specialization in the
Brain’ is a topic that describes nerve cells in terms of their anatomical and functional connections. The term
connectome refers to a comprehensive map of neural connections, like a wiring diagram of an organism’s nervous system.
Connectomics, the study of connectomes, can be applied to individual neurons and their synaptic connections, as well as
to connections between neuronal populations or to functional and structural connectivity of different brain regions.
This book addresses neural connectivity at these various scales in health and disease. The chapters review novel
findings related to neuroanatomy and cell biology, neurophysiology, neural plasticity, changes of connectivity in
neurological disorders, and sensory system connectivity. The book provides the reader with an overview of the current
state-of-the-art of research of neural connectivity and focuses on the most important evidence-based developments in
this area. Individual chapters focus on recent advances in specific areas of neural connectivity and in different brain
regions. All chapters represent recent contributions to the rapidly developing field of neural connectivity.
Voices of the Field Jun 15 2021 Ethnomusicologists face complex and challenging professional landscapes for which
graduate studies in the field do not fully prepare them. The essays in Voices of the Field: Pathways in Public
Ethnomusicology, edited by León F. García Corona and Kathleen Wiens, provide a reflection on the challenges,
opportunities, and often overlooked importance of public ethnomusicology. These essays capture years of experience of
fourteen scholars who have simultaneously navigated the worlds within and outside of academia, sharing valuable lessons
often missing in ethnomusicological training. Power and organizational structures, marketing, content management and
production are among the themes explored as an extension and re-evaluation of what constitutes the field of/in
ethnomusicology. Many of the authors in this volume share how to successfully acquire funding for a project, while
others illustrate how to navigate non-academic workplaces, and yet others share perspectives on reconciling businesslike mindsets with humanistic goals. Grounded in case studies in multiple institutional and geographical locations,
authors advocate for the importance and relevance of ethnomusicology in our society at large.
Comm. Netwks: Fund Cncpts & Key Arc May 03 2020
Fragmented Ties Apr 13 2021 This text gives a detailed account of the inner workings of the networks by which
immigrants leave their homes in Central America to start new lives in the Mission District of of San Francisco.
El Narco Jul 25 2019 ‘War’ is no exaggeration in discussing the bloodshed that has terrorized Mexico in the past
decades. As rival cartels battle for control of a billion-dollar drug trade, the body count - 23,000 dead in five years
- and sheer horror beggar the imagination of journalistic witnesses. Cartel gunmen have attacked schools and
rehabilitation centers, and murdered the entire families of those who defy them. Reformers and law enforcement
officials have been gunned down within hours of taking office. Headless corpses are dumped on streets to intimidate
rivals, and severed heads are rolled onto dancefloors as messages to would-be opponents. And the war is creeping
northward, towards the United States. El Narco is the story of the ultraviolent criminal organizations that have turned
huge areas of Mexico into a combat zone. It is a piercing portrait of a drug trade that turns ordinary men into mass
murderers, as well as a diagnosis of what drives the cartels and what gives them such power. Veteran Mexico
correspondent Ioan Grillo traces the gangs from their origins as smugglers to their present status as criminal empires.
The narco cartels are a threat to the Mexican government - and their violence has now reached as far as North Carolina.
El Narco is required reading for anyone concerned about one of the most important news stories of the decade.
High-Performance Backbone Network Technology Feb 21 2022 Compiling the most influential papers from the IEICE
Transactions in Communications, High-Performance Backbone Network Technology examines critical breakthroughs in the
design and provision of effective public service networks in areas including traffic control, telephone service, realtime video transfer, voice and image transmission for a content delivery network (CDN), and Internet access. The
contributors explore system structures, experimental prototypes, and field trials that herald the development of new IP
networks that offer quality-of-service (QoS), as well as enhanced security, reliability, and function. Offers many
hints and guidelines for future research in IP and photonic backbone network technologies
Computer and Communication Networks May 27 2022 Computer and Communication Networks, Second Edition first establishes
a solid foundation in basic networking concepts, TCP/IP schemes, wireless networking, Internet applications, and
network security. Next, Mir delves into the mathematical analysis of networks, as well as advanced networking
protocols. This fully-updated text thoroughly explains the modern technologies of networking and communications among
computers, servers, routers, and other smart communication devices, helping readers design cost-effective networks that
meet emerging requirements. Offering uniquely balanced coverage of all key basic and advanced topics, it teaches
through extensive, up-to-date case studies, 400 examples and exercises, and 250+ illustrative figures. Nader F. Mir
provides the practical, scenario-based information many networking books lack, and offers a uniquely effective blend of
theory and implementation. Drawing on extensive experience in the field, he introduces a wide spectrum of contemporary
applications, and covers several key topics that competitive texts skim past or ignore completely, such as SoftwareDefined Networking (SDN) and Information-Centric Networking.
Computer Systems Aug 06 2020 This textbook covers digital design, fundamentals of computer architecture, and assembly
language. The book starts by introducing basic number systems, character coding, basic knowledge in digital design, and
components of a computer. The book goes on to discuss information representation in computing; Boolean algebra and
logic gates; sequential logic; input/output; and CPU performance. The author also covers ARM architecture, ARM
instructions and ARM assembly language which is used in a variety of devices such as cell phones, digital TV,
automobiles, routers, and switches. The book contains a set of laboratory experiments related to digital design using
Logisim software; in addition, each chapter features objectives, summaries, key terms, review questions and problems.
The book is targeted to students majoring Computer Science, Information System and IT and follows the ACM/IEEE 2013
guidelines. • Comprehensive textbook covering digital design, computer architecture, and ARM architecture and assembly
• Covers basic number system and coding, basic knowledge in digital design, and components of a computer • Features
laboratory exercises in addition to objectives, summaries, key terms, review questions, and problems in each chapter
Technological Developments in Networking, Education and Automation Mar 13 2021 Technological Developments in
Networking, Education and Automation includes a set of rigorously reviewed world-class manuscripts addressing and
detailing state-of-the-art research projects in the following areas: Computer Networks: Access Technologies, Medium
Access Control, Network architectures and Equipment, Optical Networks and Switching, Telecommunication Technology, and
Ultra Wideband Communications. Engineering Education and Online Learning: including development of courses and systems
for engineering, technical and liberal studies programs; online laboratories; intelligent testing using fuzzy logic;

taxonomy of e-courses; and evaluation of online courses. Pedagogy: including benchmarking; group-learning; active
learning; teaching of multiple subjects together; ontology; and knowledge management. Instruction Technology: including
internet textbooks; virtual reality labs, instructional design, virtual models, pedagogy-oriented markup languages;
graphic design possibilities; open source classroom management software; automatic email response systems; tablet-pcs;
personalization using web mining technology; intelligent digital chalkboards; virtual room concepts for cooperative
scientific work; and network technologies, management, and architecture. Coding and Modulation: Modeling and
Simulation, OFDM technology , Space-time Coding, Spread Spectrum and CDMA Systems. Wireless technologies: Bluetooth ,
Cellular Wireless Networks, Cordless Systems and Wireless Local Loop, HIPERLAN, IEEE 802.11, Mobile Network Layer,
Mobile Transport Layer, and Spread Spectrum. Network Security and applications: Authentication Applications, Block
Ciphers Design Principles, Block Ciphers Modes of Operation, Electronic Mail Security, Encryption & Message
Confidentiality, Firewalls, IP Security, Key Cryptography & Message Authentication, and Web Security. Robotics, Control
Systems and Automation: Distributed Control Systems, Automation, Expert Systems, Robotics, Factory Automation,
Intelligent Control Systems, Man Machine Interaction, Manufacturing Information System, Motion Control, and Process
Automation. Vision Systems: for human action sensing, face recognition, and image processing algorithms for smoothing
of high speed motion. Electronics and Power Systems: Actuators, Electro-Mechanical Systems, High Frequency Converters,
Industrial Electronics, Motors and Drives, Power Converters, Power Devices and Components, and Power Electronics.
Communication Networks Sep 30 2022 . This book is designed for introductory one-semester or one-year courses in
communications networks in upper-level undergraduate programs. The second half of the book can be used in more advanced
courses. As pre-requisites the book assumes a general knowledge of computer systems and programming, and elementary
calculus. The second edition expands on the success of the first edition by updating on technological changes in
networks and responding to comprehensive market feedback..
Probability and Random Processes for Electrical and Computer Engineers Oct 08 2020 The theory of probability is a
powerful tool that helps electrical and computer engineers to explain, model, analyze, and design the technology they
develop. The text begins at the advanced undergraduate level, assuming only a modest knowledge of probability, and
progresses through more complex topics mastered at graduate level. The first five chapters cover the basics of
probability and both discrete and continuous random variables. The later chapters have a more specialized coverage,
including random vectors, Gaussian random vectors, random processes, Markov Chains, and convergence. Describing tools
and results that are used extensively in the field, this is more than a textbook; it is also a reference for
researchers working in communications, signal processing, and computer network traffic analysis. With over 300 worked
examples, some 800 homework problems, and sections for exam preparation, this is an essential companion for advanced
undergraduate and graduate students. Further resources for this title, including solutions (for Instructors only), are
available online at www.cambridge.org/9780521864701.
Probability and Random Processes for Electrical Engineering Jul 29 2022
通信网 Aug 30 2022 著者中译名:利昂-加西亚。
Communication Networks Nov 01 2022 This book is designed for introductory one-semester or one-year courses in
communications networks in upper-level undergraduate programs. The second half of the book can be used in more advanced
courses. As pre-requisites the book assumes a general knowledge of computer systems and programming, and elementary
calculus. The second edition expands on the success of the first edition by updating on technological changes in
networks and responding to comprehensive market feedback.
RF Engineering for Wireless Networks Jan 29 2020 Finally, here is a single volume containing all of the engineering
information needed to successfully design and implement any type of wireless network! Author Dan Dobkin covers every
aspect of RF engineering necessary for wireless networks. He begins with a review of essential math and electromagnetic
theory followed by thorough discussions of multiplexing, modulation types, bandwidth, link budgets, network concepts,
radio system architectures, RF amplifiers, mixers and frequency conversion, filters, single-chip radio systems, antenna
theory and designs, signal propagation, as well as planning and implementing wireless networks for both indoor and
outdoor environments. The appendices contain such vital data as U.S., European, and Japanese technical and regulatory
standards for wireless networks, measurements in wireless networks, reflection and matching of transmission lines,
determining power density, and much more. No matter what type of wireless network you design—Bluetooth, UWB, or even
metropolitan area network (MAN)—this book is the one reference you can’t do without! The A-to-Z guide to wireless
network engineering—covers everything from basic electromagnetic theory to modulation techniques to network planning
and implementation! Engineering and design principles covered are applicable to any type of wireless network, including
802.11, 802.16, 802.20, and Bluetooth. Discusses state-of-the-art modulation techniques such as ultra wideband (UWB)
and orthogonal frequency-division multiplexing (OFDM).
Seeking Refuge Jul 17 2021 Tells the story of the 20th-century Central American migration, and how domestic and
foreign policy interests shaped the asylum policies of Mexico, the United States, and Canada.
Traffic Engineering and QoS Optimization of Integrated Voice and Data Networks Aug 25 2019 This book describes,
analyzes, and recommends traffic engineering (TE) and quality of service (QoS) optimization methods for integrated
voice/data dynamic routing networks. These functions control a network's response to traffic demands and other stimuli,
such as link failures or node failures. TE and QoS optimization is concerned with measurement, modeling,
characterization, and control of network traffic, and the application of techniques to achieve specific performance
objectives. The scope of the analysis and recommendations include dimensioning, call/flow and connection routing, QoS
resource management, routing table management, dynamic transport routing, and operational requirements. Case studies
are included which provide the reader with a concrete way into the technical details and highlight why and how to use
the techniques described in the book. Includes Case Studies of MPLS and GMPLS Network Optimization Presents state-ofthe-art traffic engineering and quality of service optimization methods and illustrates the tradeoffs between the
various methods discussed Contains practical Case Studies based on large-scale service provider implementations and
architecture plans Written by a highly respected and well known active expert in traffic engineering and quality of
service
Smart City 360° Jan 23 2022 This volume constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of the First
EAI International Summit, Smart City 360°, held in Bratislava, Slovakia and Toronto, ON, Canada, in October 2015. The
77 carefully reviewed papers include eight conferences: The Bratislava program covered the Conference on Sustainable
Solutions beyond Mobility of Goods (SustainableMoG 2015), the MOBIDANUBE conference which strengthens research in the
field of mobility opportunities and within Danube strategy, and the conference on Social Innovation and Community
Aspects of Smart Cities (SmartCityCom 2015). In parallel the SmartCity360 Toronto included five conferences addressing
urban mobility (SUMS), sustainable cities (S2CT), smart grids SGSC), wearable devices for health and wellbeing SWIT
Health), and big data (BigDASC).
High-performance Communication Networks May 15 2021 A comprehensive view of networking technologies, their future
directions, economic drivers for network growth, and analytical techniques to help get the most out of network
resources. The book is very well written, and will be extremely valuable to practitioners and researchers alike. Bharat

Doshi, Lucent Technologies In a field where the rapid development of technology has made complete coverage in a single
text almost impossible, this book is an exception. It represents a singular accomplishment of clarity, precision,
accuracy, and topical currency. Its friendly style is complemented by insights, breadth, and a unique blend of
traditional and innovative presentation. Anthony Ephremides, University of Maryland The second edition covers new
technologies that have emerged in the last few years. I have successfully used it in teaching at Stanford University. I
believe this book is also very useful to a wide range of professionals who are trying to keep pace with the rapid
developments in the field. Nicholas Bambos, Stanford University By focusing on the convergence of the telephone,
computer networking, cable TV, and wireless industries, this fully revised second edition explains current and emerging
networking technologies. The authors proceed from fundamental principles to develop a comprehensive understanding of
network architectures, protocols, control, performance, and economics. Communications engineers, computer scientists,
and network administrators and managers will appreciate the book for its perspectives on the innovations that impact
their work. Students will be enriched by the descriptive and thorough coverage of networking, giving them the knowledge
to explore rewarding career opportunities. Features Provides the most recent information on wide and local area
networks, including WDM and optical networks, Fast and Gigabit Ethernets access networks, such as cable modems and DSL;
approaches for quality-differentiated services in IP and ATM networks. Examines the Internet, including proposed
advances for improved performance and quality of service. Presents a comprehensive discussion of wireless networks for
voice and data. Explains the economic factors and technical tradeoffs that guide network development. Derives (in selfcontained sections) the most important mathematical results of network performance
Social and Cultural Anthropology: The Key Concepts Sep 06 2020 Social and Cultural Anthropology: The Key Concepts is
the ideal introduction to this discipline, defining and discussing the central terms of the subject with clarity and
authority.
Wireless Communications & Networking Mar 25 2022 This book provides comprehensive coverage of mobile data networking
and mobile communications under a single cover for diverse audiences including managers, practicing engineers, and
students who need to understand this industry. In the last two decades, many books have been written on the subject of
wireless communications and networking. However, mobile data networking and mobile communications were not fully
addressed in a unified fashion. This book fills that gap in the literature and is written to provide essentials of
wireless communications and wireless networking, including Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPAN), Wireless Local Area
Networks (WLAN), and Wireless Wide Area Networks (WWAN). The first ten chapters of the book focus on the fundamentals
that are required to study mobile data networking and mobile communications. Numerous solved examples have been
included to show applications of theoretical concepts. In addition, unsolved problems are given at the end of each
chapter for practice. (A solutions manual will be available.) After introducing fundamental concepts, the book focuses
on mobile networking aspects. Four chapters are devoted on the discussion of WPAN, WLAN, WWAN, and internetworking
between WLAN and WWAN. Remaining seven chapters deal with other aspects of mobile communications such as mobility
management, security, cellular network planning, and 4G systems. A unique feature of this book that is missing in most
of the available books on wireless communications and networking is a balance between the theoretical and practical
concepts. Moreover, this book can be used to teach a one/two semester course in mobile data networking and mobile
communications to ECE and CS students. *Details the essentials of Wireless Personal Area Networks(WPAN), Wireless Local
Are Networks (WLAN), and Wireless Wide Area Networks (WWAN) *Comprehensive and up-to-date coverage including the latest
in standards and 4G technology *Suitable for classroom use in senior/first year grad level courses. Solutions manual
and other instructor support available
Handbook of Optimization in Complex Networks Nov 20 2021 Complex Social Networks is a newly emerging (hot) topic with
applications in a variety of domains, such as communication networks, engineering networks, social networks, and
biological networks. In the last decade, there has been an explosive growth of research on complex real-world networks,
a theme that is becoming pervasive in many disciplines, ranging from mathematics and computer science to the social and
biological sciences. Optimization of complex communication networks requires a deep understanding of the interplay
between the dynamics of the physical network and the information dynamics within the network. Although there are a few
books addressing social networks or complex networks, none of them has specially focused on the optimization
perspective of studying these networks. This book provides the basic theory of complex networks with several new
mathematical approaches and optimization techniques to design and analyze dynamic complex networks. A wide range of
applications and optimization problems derived from research areas such as cellular and molecular chemistry, operations
research, brain physiology, epidemiology, and ecology.
Fruit and Vegetable Phytochemicals Nov 28 2019 Fruit and Vegetable Phytochemicals: Chemistry, Nutritional Value and
Stability provides scientists in the areas of food technology and nutrition with accessible and up-to-date information
about the chemical nature, classification and analysis of the main phytochemicals present in fruits and vegetables –
polyphenols and carotenoids. Special care is taken to analyze the health benefits of these compounds, their interaction
with fiber, antioxidant and other biological activities, as well as the degradation processes that occur after harvest
and minimal processing.
Advanced Technologies for Security Applications Jul 05 2020 Technology has been the spark that ignited NATO’s interest
and commitment to scientific advancement during its history. Since its creation, the Science for Peace and Security
(SPS) Programme has been instrumental to NATO’s commitment to innovation, science and technological advancement. During
the years, SPS has demonstrated a flexible and versatile approach to practical scientific cooperation, and has promoted
knowledge-sharing, building capacity, and projected stability outside NATO territory. The priorities addressed by the
SPS Programme are aligned with NATO’s strategic objectives, and aim to tackle emerging security challenges that require
dynamic adaptation for the prevention and mitigation of risks. By addressing priorities such as advanced technologies,
hybrid threats, and counter-terrorism, the Programme deals with new, contemporary challenges. On 17-18 September 2019,
the SPS Programme gathered at the KU Leuven University a wide number of researchers from a selection of on-going and
recently closed SPS projects in the field of security-related advanced technologies for a “Cluster Workshop on Advanced
Technologies”. The workshop covered, in particular, the following scientific domains: communication systems, advanced
materials, sensors and detectors, and unmanned and autonomous systems. This book provides an overview on how these
projects have contributed to the development of new technologies and innovative solutions and recommendations for
future actions in the NATO SPS programme.
Communities in Action Jun 03 2020 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater disparities in health
than others. Those disparities are caused not only by fundamental differences in health status across segments of the
population, but also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called determinants of health. Only
part of an individual's health status depends on his or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty,
unemployment, poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation, interpersonal violence, and decaying
neighborhoods also contribute to health inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures,
policies, and norms that shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a community, it does not mean they are
intractable: such inequities can be mitigated by social policies that can shape health in powerful ways. Communities in

Action: Pathways to Health Equity seeks to delineate the causes of and the solutions to health inequities in the United
States. This report focuses on what communities can do to promote health equity, what actions are needed by the many
and varied stakeholders that are part of communities or support them, as well as the root causes and structural
barriers that need to be overcome.
Smart Grid Communications and Networking Feb 09 2021 This one-stop reference provides the state-of-the-art theory, key
strategies, protocols, deployment aspects, standardization activities and experimental studies of communication and
networking technologies for the smart grid. Expert authors provide all the essential information researchers need to
progress in the field and to allow power systems engineers to optimize their communication systems.
Advances in Neural Information Processing Systems 13 Apr 01 2020 The proceedings of the 2000 Neural Information
Processing Systems (NIPS) Conference.The annual conference on Neural Information Processing Systems (NIPS) is the
flagship conference on neural computation. The conference is interdisciplinary, with contributions in algorithms,
learning theory, cognitive science, neuroscience, vision, speech and signal processing, reinforcement learning and
control, implementations, and diverse applications. Only about 30 percent of the papers submitted are accepted for
presentation at NIPS, so the quality is exceptionally high. These proceedings contain all of the papers that were
presented at the 2000 conference.
Cloud Services, Networking, and Management Apr 25 2022 Cloud Services, Networking and Management provides a
comprehensive overview of the cloud infrastructure and services, as well as their underlying management mechanisms,
including data center virtualization and networking, cloud security and reliability, big data analytics, scientific and
commercial applications. Special features of the book include: State-of-the-art content Self-contained chapters for
readers with specific interests Includes commercial applications on Cloud (video services and games)
Employee Recruitment, Selection, and Assessment Jan 11 2021 Personnel selection is changing. Whilst traditional faceto-face interviews are still common, the range of assessment processes that inform the selection of candidates is
increasingly diverse, taking advantage not only of new technologies, but also using new methods and strategies, such as
assessment centres and personality testing. This new collection looks at the most important contemporary issues in
recruitment, selection and assessment today, highlighting the latest research from the perspective of both recruiter
and applicant. The book is written by an international range of prominent scholars in this area, and provides up-todate analysis of key topic areas, including: How measurements of intelligence can impact on recruitment policies The
use and value of personality tests An analysis of social interaction in the interview process The value and impact of
video resumes in recruitment How social networks affect how applicants are perceived Job analysis and competencies
modelling Part of the Current Issues in Work & Organizational Psychology series, this is an important book that shines
a light on the latest theory and practice in employee recruitment. It will interest not only students and researchers
of Organizational Psychology, HRM and Business and Management, but will also engage professionals in the field.
Mobile and Wireless Communications Dec 22 2021 Mobile and wireless communications applications have a clear impact on
improving the humanity wellbeing. From cell phones to wireless internet to home and office devices, most of the
applications are converted from wired into wireless communication. Smart and advanced wireless communication
environments represent the future technology and evolutionary development step in homes, hospitals, industrial,
vehicular and transportation systems. A very appealing research area in these environments has been the wireless ad
hoc, sensor and mesh networks. These networks rely on ultra low powered processing nodes that sense surrounding
environment temperature, pressure, humidity, motion or chemical hazards, etc. Moreover, the radio frequency (RF)
transceiver nodes of such networks require the design of transmitter and receiver equipped with high performance
building blocks including antennas, power and low noise amplifiers, mixers and voltage controlled oscillators.
Nowadays, the researchers are facing several challenges to design such building blocks while complying with ultra low
power consumption, small area and high performance constraints. CMOS technology represents an excellent candidate to
facilitate the integration of the whole transceiver on a single chip. However, several challenges have to be tackled
while designing and using nanoscale CMOS technologies and require innovative idea from researchers and circuits
designers. While major researchers and applications have been focusing on RF wireless communication, optical wireless
communication based system has started to draw some attention from researchers for a terrestrial system as well as for
aerial and satellite terminals. This renewed interested in optical wireless communications is driven by several
advantages such as no licensing requirements policy, no RF radiation hazards, and no need to dig up roads besides its
large bandwidth and low power consumption. This second part of the book, Mobile and Wireless Communications: Key
Technologies and Future Applications, covers the recent development in ad hoc and sensor networks, the implementation
of state of the art of wireless transceivers building blocks and recent development on optical wireless communication
systems. We hope that this book will be useful for students, researchers and practitioners in their research studies.
Fuzzy Logic Hybrid Extensions of Neural and Optimization Algorithms: Theory and Applications Oct 27 2019 We describe
in this book, recent developments on fuzzy logic, neural networks and optimization algorithms, as well as their hybrid
combinations, and their application in areas such as, intelligent control and robotics, pattern recognition, medical
diagnosis, time series prediction and optimization of complex problems. The book contains a collection of papers
focused on hybrid intelligent systems based on soft computing. There are some papers with the main theme of type-1 and
type-2 fuzzy logic, which basically consists of papers that propose new concepts and algorithms based on type-1 and
type-2 fuzzy logic and their applications. There also some papers that presents theory and practice of meta-heuristics
in different areas of application. Another group of papers describe diverse applications of fuzzy logic, neural
networks and hybrid intelligent systems in medical applications. There are also some papers that present theory and
practice of neural networks in different areas of application. In addition, there are papers that present theory and
practice of optimization and evolutionary algorithms in different areas of application. Finally, there are some papers
describing applications of fuzzy logic, neural networks and meta-heuristics in pattern recognition problems.
Probability and Random Processes for Electrical Engineering Sep 18 2021
Transitional Justice in Latin America Dec 10 2020 This book addresses current developments in transitional justice in
Latin America – effectively the first region to undergo concentrated transitional justice experiences in modern times.
Using a comparative approach, it examines trajectories in truth, justice, reparations, and amnesties in countries
emerging from periods of massive violations of human rights and humanitarian law. The book examines the cases of
Argentina, Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Guatemala, El Salvador, Paraguay, Peru and Uruguay, developing and applying a
common analytical framework to provide a systematic, qualitative and comparative analysis of their transitional justice
experiences. More specifically, the book investigates to what extent there has been a shift from impunity towards
accountability for past human rights violations in Latin America. Using ‘thick’, but structured, narratives – which
allow patterns to emerge, rather than being imposed – the book assesses how the quality, timing and sequencing of
transitional justice mechanisms, along with the context in which they appear, have mattered for the nature and impact
of transitional justice processes in the region. Offering a new approach to assessing transitional justice, and
challenging many assumptions in the established literature, this book will be of enormous benefit to scholars and
others working in this area.

Fluid Borders Nov 08 2020 Annotation This project examines the political dynamics of Latino immigrants in California.
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